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Dear Pamela,
You are amazing.

I can’t thank you enough for your gift of 550 on January 8, 2019.
With this gift, you are helping us repair our health, our
communities, and our planet. Thank you!

When you support the Intervale Center, you are helping farms
across Vermont, delivering wholesome food to our neighbors,
and growing forests, ensuring that Vermont will stay green for
future generations. And you are helping us take care of the
one-and-only Intervale,a model for how communities can
transform abandoned and misused places and make them
productive and beautiful.

Your support helps preserve the Vermont way of life - green
spaces, good food, and community.

Thank you for creating meaningful, lasting positive changein
our beloved Vermont.
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No goods or services were exchanged for this gift. Your gemo S
donation Is tax-deductible to the full extent of the law. > gl‘



